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  CEDAR POINT  



   Owners' Association 

 THE BARKSTRIP 
                                                                                                                    December 2009

Your Current Board of Directors
President:

          Scott Finley 

Vice President: 
          Thomas Ahl

Treasurer/Secretary :
Desiree Marshall

Management Company
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If you have questions, need information; or have complaints related to the Association, please contact:  Mr. Randy Blackburn at (210) 391-4696, or 

fax (210) 494-8999

Send correspondence to:

The Cedar Point Owners’ Association

Attn: Randy Blackburn

P.O. Box 340489

San Antonio, TX  78234-0489

Email:  cmtymgr@sbcglobal.net
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Avoid That Run Down Feeling!  

Are you a runner or a walker who likes to stroll through your neighborhood?  If so, please be aware of the State’s laws pertaining to the use of sidewalks.  It states “Pedestrians may not walk along and on a roadway if an adjacent sidewalk is provided and is accessible to the pedestrian.”  Section 552.006 of the Texas Transportation Code   

Committees

In order to protect the values of our homes, Cedar Point is in need of volunteers for the following committees:  Architectural Control, Social Events, Newsletter, and Neighborhood Watch Program.                 
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Financial Report

	Cedar Point Financials to Date:
	

	As of November 30, 2009
	

	Current Assets:

Petty Cash                               

Checking Account

Savings

Total Current Assets
	$      101.90

$   2,555.65

$      606.93 

___________

$    3,264.48


Responsible pet owners
Why should I have to "scoop poop" and keep my dog on a leash when off my property? 

Because it can be a $100 fine for each offense plus $80 court costs if you don't.  San Antonio ordinance states than an animal owner can't take animals onto private property for the purpose of allowing the animal to defecate, but must keep the animal in the public right-of-way, and then remove his pet's fecal matter.  This is easily done with a plastic bag.   

http://www.sanantonio.gov/animalcare

CPOA Mission Statement
1. To provide a friendly upscale community that our members feel comfortable living in.
2. To provide care and maintenance of all common areas.
3. To maintain building and lawn standards at the highest level possible so property values are maximized in the current economic climate.
4. To interact with community leaders for the benefit of the association.
To provide a friendly upscale community that our members feel comfortable living in
1.  To apply the rules of the association fairly to all members.

2. 
Considering individual members needs when changes or waivers are requested.
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Covenants & Restrictions Reminders:

To provide care and maintenance of all common areas
To provide care and maintenance of all common areas
To provide care and maintenance of all common areas
To provide care and maintenance of all common areas
1.  Provide lawn care for Old Cedar entry way 
2.  Pay from association funds all utility bills associated with common areas.  
2.  Maintain the“island”in a presentable manner.
To maintain building and lawn standards at the highest level possible so property values are maximized in the current economic climate
1.  Monitor members' property for compliance with association rules and city code.  

2.  
Notify members in writing of any violations.
We want to thank Michael Lyons for preparing these when he was a board member.  

























I want to say THANK YOU to all of the homeowners who have made my job easier by following the simple rules established in the Declaration of Restrictions.      





2009 Assessment Collections:  We have a collection 100% for 2009.  This is two years in a row.  Paying your assessments on time saves the Association considerable time and money.  We THANK ALL the homeowners.   As a reminder, if you are having difficulties paying the 2010 assessment by January 15, 2010, please contact me so that we can make arrangements.  Thank you for your cooperation.





Holiday Decorations:   Must be removed no later than 30 days after the celebration.


Resale Certificates:  If you are planning to sell your home and you need a resale certificate, your request must be accompanied by the required payment of $75.00 and mailed to manager's address.  Checks will be made out to Cedar Point Owners' Association.  Your realtor will have the appropriate form to request the certificate.  A resale certificate is required if the buyer requests one.  It’s a full disclosure of the Association’s legal documents, financials, and other business affairs of the association.  Please remember that management has 10 days to prepare the certificate after a formal request and payment is received.





AUTOMATED TRASH PICK UP HAS ARRIVED:  DID YOU KNOW that you can switch out your 96 gallon waste and recycle bins for smaller 48 gal bins? If you’re having trouble storing or maneuvering the larger bins, just call 3-1-1 to request the smaller bins. It will take 1-2 weeks for the smaller bins to be delivered. The City 3-1-1 operator will give you a date that you can expect the switch out to occur.





Be aware that if you do change to the smaller bins, you will have to keep them for a year and there will be a charge of $50.00 to switch back to the larger bins.


	


Regardless of the size bins you decide to use, they must be kept stored from view except on regular trash or recycle pickup days. They may not be stored in front of the garage door, beside the house, or at the street! Please do your part in keeping the neighborhood looking neat by properly storing your bins!





	As a reminder, the brown trash bin should be put out on Tuesdays and the blue recycle bin should be put out on Fridays. 














 





























